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22/03/2022  17:25:002022/0281/P OBJ V Zimmerman The proposal to add a frameless glass balustrade, as detailed in the south east elevation document, is of a 

design that is ugly and entirely not in keeping with this much loved 1930s art deco block. The block was built in 

1934 and consists of 114 flats, all of which respect the design and materials of the original building, and to 

have one flat out of more than 100 propose an eyesore like this would create aesthetic dissonance, would 

make this flat stand out from all the others, and would harm the visual consistency and character of the block, 

adding a modern, unsightly element.

22/03/2022  17:31:532022/0281/P COMMNT J Delves Hillfield Court is a 1930s brick built art deco block.  The installation of a glass balustrade in this location would 

be inconsistent with the fabric of the building and out of keeping with the character and aesthetics of the rest 

of the block and, unless it is mandated by any regulations, should not be approved

22/03/2022  17:31:492022/0281/P COMMNT J Delves Hillfield Court is a 1930s brick built art deco block.  The installation of a glass balustrade in this location would 

be inconsistent with the fabric of the building and out of keeping with the character and aesthetics of the rest 

of the block and, unless it is mandated by any regulations, should not be approved
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